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President’s Notes  

Hello Ladies, 
I hope you enjoyed Elaine with Loose Threads, 
I know I did.  I am trying to get into her 
evening classes.  I also want to thank Anita for 
all the hard work she always puts in.  She goes 
above and beyond.  Thank you Anita.    I hear 
the Opportunity quilt is finished, yeah.  I cant 
wait to see it.  Thank  you to Jo Bell for 
quilting it and I know Jane had it to start the 
 binding.  I don’t know if she had help with 
that, but I want to thank everyone for pitching 
in.  I hope all is well with everyone and I will 
see you soon. 
  
Happy Quilting. 
  
Dana 

Secretary’s Report From 

May Meeting   

The May meeting was called to order on time 
by Dana on May 7.  We opened with a 
presentation by Elaine of Loose Threads quilt 
store in Harriman.  She demo'd a lazy angle 
tool/ruler which can be used to make a simple 
two-patch block and arranged in many 
different configurations.  We also had a 
shopping period and saw several beautiful 
sample quilts. 
Treasurer's report is: beginning balance of 
$2,869.45 which expenses of $50.00, 33.79 
and 135.92 for an ending balance of 
$2,649.74.  Kelie mentioned that anyone not 
receiving the newsletter can see it on the 
website and also let her know. 

 

The opportunity quilt is being finished (now 
done) and due by June 1 so we can start 
selling raffle chances.  Quilts of Valor has 
recently presented 4 quilts to veterans.  
Several cuddle quilts were displayed and you 
can bring additional ones to any meeting.  We 
proceeded with show and tell. 
  
The final business at the meeting was to 
discuss the progress toward the 5-star quilt 
show currently planned for early summer 
2014.  JoAnn and Jo reported on recent 
meetings and Dana asked members to 
consider activities that the guild would be 
willing to undertake for this show.  Members 
generally agreed we could register quilts, hang 
the show (with some additional labor) and 
return quilts to owners.  Also provide some 
door and white glove ladies.  Overall, the 
group felt that if no guild funds were achieved 
it would be better not to participate.  There will 
be a meeting later this month when the show 
committee will present its' case to the regional 
cultural arts council in hopes they will provide 
many of the functions required that current 
groups cannot undertake.  More information to 
come as it is available.  
  
Next meeting Tue. June 4 at 7:00 

 

Reminder about the 

Challenge deadline to 
turn in is the end of the 
June meeting 



 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you don’t receive the newsletter for 

some reason you can find it on the 

website @ heritageguild.weebly.com 

http://heritageguild.weebly.com/


 

 

 H.Q.G. 2013 Challenge: 

5 star Skinny Quilts 

Entry Form 

 

Member name: ______________________________ 

 

Quilt size: __________________________________ 

Quilt Name: ________________________________ 

Quilt Description: ____________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

 

Is this your first H.Q.G. challenge?   Yes____   No___     

 

Entry must be submitted by the end of the Guild Meeting in June 4,   

2013. Please place in a brown paper bag with the entry form  

attached to it. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


